
    The Ordered Liberty Program  
    Office of the Director 
   

  
 

The Ordered Liberty Program  University of Louisville  Wilson W. Wyatt Hall  Louisville, KY 40292 
 

 

 

 

June 19, 2023 

 
Dear Friends, 

On behalf of the Ordered Liberty Program at the University of Louisville, I am writing to 
extend my deep condolences on the death of Father Michal Drożdż.  An inspiring man of faith 
and towering academic leader, Father Drożdż was also a true friend of international academic 
dialogue and cooperation.  We find solace in the fact that his memory lives on, in the thousands 
of students, professors, and administrators whose lives he touched and enriched forever.   

Sincerely, 

 

Luke M. Milligan 
Director & Professor of Law 


